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My Brothers,

There are too few Pregnant Care Centers of Indiana in order to serve all
the women in need. Your K of C Pro-Life group has developed a program
that can help in establishing more centers in our state to aid these
Mothers and Mothers-to-be. We are asking each Council to help establish
care centers in the cities and towns that these Councils service. We
cannot be involved in the actual establishment of such centers as it is not
within our purview, however, with the assistance from previous help
centers we have developed a plan that can be used to establish new ones.
Again, we are not asking councils to do the work but rather, simply let your

Churches, Municipalities and any individuals interested in growing our
state’s assistance for pregnant women in need that we have a model for
them to use. We have laid out the minimum requirements needed which
will make this creation of an assistance organization realistic. After your
council offers this information, which is only an outline, to anyone
interested, they will be able to begin planning their development of the
PCC. As plans progress, any questions that they may ask of you, you can
refer them to the K of C State Pro-life Director or Chairman for assistance.

This program has already been offered to a group and they are
organizing their community to open a center. They have reached out with
guestions to the State K of C and they were very happy to find out that the
Knights will donate an ultrasound machine to their center once itis
inspected and approved for qualification.



